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SUBJECT: BONNY DOON ROAD STORM DAMAGE REPAIR AT P.M. 0.69 AND 0.74 
DSRNOS. 27212 AND 27213 

Members of the Board: 

As directed by your Board on March 19,2002, the Public Works Department is 
providing your Board with an update for the Bonny Doon Road storm damage repair sites. In 
April 2002, the trustees of the County Stream Enhancement Fund approved a $70,000 grant for the 
PM 0.74 project. This revenue has been combined with other state grants, and the PM 0.74 site 
now has sufficient funds to construct the project. Our department is currently waiting for permits 
from the California Department of Fish & Game (CDFG) and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers. 
We anticipate that the agencies will issue their independent permits for the project site by late fall 
2002 and the project will bid in winter 2002. Construction would then proceed in summer of 
2003. 

The trustees of the County Stream Enhancement Fund also approved a $20,000 grant 
to fund similar work at the Bonny Doon Road PM 0.69 (Liddell Creek) site. This revenue was 
proposed as a matching fund for a future CDFG Fishery Restoration Grant. Public Works’ intent 
was to submit a grant application to the CDFG for an estimated $120,000 of fishery mitigation 
restoration funds for the PM 0.69 site this summer. However, this proposed action has been 
deferred by CDFG until a more critical culvert project is completed under Highway 1 by 
CALTRANS. The timing of the proposed Highway 1 culvert work has not been determined at this 
time, so we are unable to say at this time when our PM 0.69 project would be ready to proceed. 
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It is therefore recommended that the Board of Supervisors take the following action: 

1. Accept and file report on the Bonny Doon Storm Damage Repair at PM 0.69 
and 0.74. 

2. Direct Public Works to bid the PM 0.74 project in winter 2002. 

3. Direct Public Works to return on or before May 20,2003, with a report on the 
future status of the PM 0.69 project site. 

Yours truly, 

*OMAS L. BOLICH 
Director of Public Works 
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